
	
  

	
  

 

January 31, 2012 

Dearest Members of the Neshaminy Girls Basketball Team: 

On behalf of Pat Sr., Ryan and I many, many thanks to each of you and AHA-Inc for an amazing 
experience honoring our son as Honorary Captain on Tuesday, January 17. 

Ryan was very hesitant to attend but with some coaxing made it to the event.  There aren’t 
enough social activities to support his efforts to productively socialize, so please understand that 
it wasn’t that he wasn’t touched by being asked. 

BUT… lo and behold as soon as he made it onto the court, he lit up like a Christmas tree! In 
addition, he reveled in your happy, smiling, acknowledging faces and Pat and I will be forever 
grateful. 

Although it was a loss for you that evening, you can rest assure Ryan will retain the events 
forever and with a tender fondness. 

Thanks again and God bless, 

 

Pat and Millie Wolf-Curley 


